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39th ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE  
Friday, January 25, 2013 - Washington, DC  

 The 40th 
Anniversary of the 
infamous Roe v Wade 
decision will be a time 
of commemoration, 
celebration, penance 
and prayer for our 

beloved country, our children and the work ahead of 
us. It will be our first March for Life without Nellie 
Gray leading the way.  
 For bus information contact Mary Lou at 
412-793-0807. The Youth rally will be held from 
7:30 to 11:30 a.m. For free tickets contact your 
diocesan representative.  
 Catholic University will host overnight 
accommodations for youth groups on their athletic 
center floor. They will offer dinner and breakfast 
for a small fee. Bus parking is also available. For 
reservations call Jamila Evans at 202-319-5575. 
 Father Frank Pavone and the National Pro-
Life Religious Council will memorialize Nellie 
Gray with an Interdenominational Prayer Service on 
January 25 from 8:30 to 10:30 am at DAR 
Constitutional Hall.   
 For additional information on the March: 
www.marchforlife.org. Local observances will be 
detailed in our next Newsletter. 

 
ELECTION OF THE DECADE 

 Primary election day is 
Tuesday, November 6. Last day to 
register is Tuesday, October 9. Last 
day to apply for an absentee ballot is 
October 30. They must be received 
in the elections office by Friday, 

November 2.   
 Get voter registration forms and absentee 
ballot applications from the office of your legislator 
or the County Elections Department or you may go 
on line for forms.                                

JOIN US FOR FUN, FOOD & FELLOWSHIP 
 Fr. Scott is everybody’s 
favorite friar, and we have him for 
our Celebrate Life Luncheon on 
Sunday, October 21. South Hills 
Country Club promises a fine lunch, 
and we have lots of prizes and 
surprises, including two excellent 
seats for the Steelers-Redskins 
Game on Sunday, October 28.  
 We hope you will come 
and bring a family member, friend 

or someone who has not met Fr. Scott. The form for your 
reservation is on page 8, along with easy directions to the 
Country Club. Please call the PCUC office, 412-531-9272 for 
more information.  
 

JERICHO MARCH & 40 DAYS KICKOFF 
 On Sunday, September 23, two events will 
bring the Pittsburgh pro-life movement together in 
prayers of praise, repentance, supplication, unity 
and thanksgiving. Mass will be celebrated at noon 
at St. Mary of Mercy Church, Stanwix Street & 
Boulevard of the Allies. Everyone is invited.  
 After Mass we’ll walk to Phil’s Parking Lot, 
917 Liberty Avenue, and our Jericho March will 
proceed as several groups take their turn leading 
prayers as we walk seven times around the block 
where Planned Parenthood runs its abortion 
chamber. Everyone is invited and urged to join us. 
For information call Tom Venditti, 412-601-1534. 
 At 2:00 our Kick-Off Rally for 40 Days for 
Life will invite, encourage, and pray that people 
from many churches will come to the sidewalk in 
front of Planned Parenthood to pray and witness for 
LIFE to passers-by and to women coming to PP. 
For information: www.40daysforlife.com/pittsburgh 

 
TRIBUTE TO NELLIE GRAY – PAGE 2 

 Eileen Vogel was with Nellie Gray through all the 
planning for the first March for Life. Read Eileen’s first-hand 
account of the planning, details and her surprise revelation of 
the origins of the Life Principles, one of the most crucial 
ideals of the March for Life. The story will make us all proud. 

 

 

             NEWSLETTER     



Take this page into the voting booth on Tuesday, November 6, 2012 

Vote       

Pro- 
Life 

 
 

Abortion is an intrinsic evil. Support for an intrinsic evil disqualifies a candidate for public office. 
 

 
  PRESIDENT - Mitt Romney     VICE PRESIDENT - Paul Ryan 
  
               MITT ROMNEY                       HIS OPPONENT 
Endorsed by all pro-life/pro-family groups Endorsed by Planned Parenthood and all pro-abortion groups        
Believes Roe v Wade should be reversed Supports Roe v Wade and abortion on demand 
Would support pro-life legislation As a State Senator voted pro-abortion and to allow the  
   killing of aborted babies born alive 
Protects our tax dollars from abortion industry Wants our tax dollars to support abortion on demand 
Would appoint pro-life judges Has appointed pro-abortion judges 
Would repeal Obamacare Strongly defends Obamacare with its abortion funding 
 

 

Whom would you prefer to appoint the next Supreme Court Justices? 
 

 UNITED STATES SENATE 
     Tom Smith    

         TOM SMITH                HIS OPPONENT 
Endorsed by all pro-life/pro-family groups              Supported by pro-abortionists 
Would protect our tax dollars from abortion industry Voted for tax funding for Planned Parenthood 
Would vote for pro-life judges    Voted for pro-abortion judges 
Would vote to repeal Obamacare    Supported Obamacare and its abortion funding 
       
ATTORNEY GENERAL         AUDITOR GENERAL             TREASURER  
   David Freed             John Maher    Diana Irey Vaughn  
 
 

UNITED STATES CONGRESS 
         District 3                                         District 9                                                District 12                           
*Mike Kelly                              *Bill Shuster                       Keith Rothfus    
            
          District 14                                                                                                       District 18 
Hans Lessman                    *Tim Murphy…Larry Maggi   
 

 
PENNSYLVANIA STATE SENATE 

Only odd numbered Senate Districts are open for election this year. 
 

            District 21          District 37                         District 39                                     District 41                                       District 47          
Scott   Hutchinson                    D. Raja                   *Kim Ward                *Don White                *Elder Vogel                                    

          
                       
 

 
 Only Pro-life candidates are listed. 
 When there is no pro-life candidate,  

        the district is not mentioned. 
 Candidates are listed by district & alphabetical 
   * indicates an incumbent. 

 

9 months

9 weeks



 
 

 
 

PENNSYLVANIA STATE HOUSE 
 

Allegheny County 
                     District 16                                                     District 20                                  District 22                                    District 27                              District 28                 

 Kathy Coder…*Robert Matzie             *Adam Ravenstahl               Chris Cratsley                   *Dan Deasey                *Mike Turzai   
        
                   District 25                       District 30                                      District 32                                District 33            
*Joe Markosek…Mike Doyle                   Hal English                 *Anthony DeLuca…Larry Paladin                         Jerry Vaerewyck            
        District 35                            District 36                      District 38                  District 39                        District 40                        District 44                   District 45                     

   *Marc Gergely         *Harry Readshaw       *Bill Kurtz      *Rick Saccone          *John Maher          *Mark Mustio         *Nick Kotik 
          
  

         Armstrong County 
          District 54                                     District 55         District 60                  District 63           District 66                         

 *Eli Evankovich     *Joe Petrarca     *Jeff Pyle              *Donna Oberlander     *Sam Smith                             

     
 Beaver County 

                        District 9                                                                                               District 10                                                                                 District 14  
Jason Murtha…*Chris Sainato                                       *Jaret Gibbons… Michael See                                        *Jim Marshall  
 
                                                         District 15                                                                                           District 16                                                                               

                                                                      *Jim Christiana                                                             Kathy Coder…*Robert Matzie 
                                                      

                Butler County   
            District 8                                                                District 10                                                      District 11                                         District 12                      

                                                                                                             *Richard Stevenson                       *Jaret Gibbons… Michael See                       *Brian Ellis                                  *Daryl Metcalfe                                                      
                                                                                                                                 

     Fayette County 
         District 49                                                       District  51                                  District 52                                 District 58                                      District 59 
Richard Massafra         *Tim Mahoney    *Deberah Kula                  *Ted Harhai                      *Mike Reese   

                                    
Greene County          Indiana County 
          District 50         District 60                                  District 62                               District 66  
       Pam Snyder                  *Jeff Pyle                       *Dave Reed              *Sam Smith   

 
      Lawrence County 

                           District 9                                                                  District 10                                                                                  District 17 
   Jason Murtha…*Chris Sainato                                   *Jaret Gibbon… Michael See                                        *Michelle Brooks     
 

     Mercer County 
         District 7                                                           District 8                                                          District 17 
*Mark Longetti                             *Richard Stevenson                                                     *Michelle Brooks 

      
     Washington County 

        District 39                                                                  District 40                                                                            District 49                   
*Rick Saccone                                   *John Maher                                 Richard Massafra                    

                                   
      Westmoreland County  

                            District 25                                            District 52                                                  District 54                District  55               
*Joe Markosek …Mike Doyle                     *Deberah Kula                                     *Eli Evankovich                *Joe Petrarca                 
                       District 56                                                              District 57                                          District 58                                      District 59 
*George Dunbar…Raymond Geissler                       *Tim Krieger                         *Ted Harhai                      *Mike Reese                                                                                      

     
          

 Visit our web site at www.lifepac.net    
 

For additional information call 412-793-0807,  412-281-6938, 412-851-9394      Paid by LIFEPAC State No. 7900629 Not authorized by any candidate 
 

 Visit our web site at www.lifepac.net    
 

For additional information call 412-793-0807,  412-281-6938, 412-851-9394      Paid by LIFEPAC State No. 7900629 Not authorized by any candidate 



 

Miss Nellie Gray - 1924 - 2012 
 If we want to honor the 
memory of Nellie Gray and her life’s 
work, then we must honor and support 
the Life Principles which are the 
embodiment of the goals and mission of 
the MARCH FOR LIFE, and therefore, 
the goals and mission of Nellie herself.  
Indeed, they ARE her legacy. 

 You will recall her mantra at every March for Life: 
SUPPORT THE LIFE PRINCIPLES/ NO EXCEPTIONS/NO 
COMPROMISE!  
  In the very front of the March there are young 
people, as many as fifty abreast, carrying the March for Life 
banner and the words SUPPORT THE LIFE PRINCIPLES 
with the logo of the Capital Building surrounded by the Red 
Rose, the symbol of the Pre-born Child, whose Right-to-Life 
we seek to restore through a mandatory Human Life 
Amendment to the U.S. Constitution. 
 To the end of her days, Nellie exhorted us to embrace 
the Life Principle and the Equal Care Concept.  Just days after 
Nellie Gray’s death, Raymond Arroyo played a clip on The 
World Over from a previous interview with Nellie on EWTN.  
There she was in living color, exhorting us even in death, to 
support the Life Principles and the “Equal Care” concept, 
recognizing the “equal right to life” of both mother and child.   
 “Equal care” means that if the life of the mother and 
her child are mutually endangered, rather than write 
permission for abortion in the form of an exception clause for 
the life of the mother, we must stress the need to do what 
every good doctor always did before the 1973 Abortion 
Decision.  The doctor must do all in his or her power to SAVE 
BOTH LIVES without making a value judgment on the worth 
of one life over the other.  The medical profession must use all 
their expertise to save lives and to live up to their promise to 
DO NO HARM! In this way, we will restore the American 
medical profession to its high calling as healer and life saver, 
not life terminator. 
 While the concept of EQUAL CARE will always be 
associated with Nellie Gray and the March for Life, and 
rightly so, I would like to share with your readers a little 
history of that concept and its origins. 
 Actually, its origins were from right here in 
southwestern Pennsylvania.  In those early days, Women 
Concerned for the Unborn Child (later to be known as PCUC), 
with Mary Winter at the helm, and the U.S. Coalition for Life, 
headed by Randy Engel, worked together. In many ways, it 
was a RIGHT-TO-LIFE THINK TANK where ideas were 
nurtured and shared.  I was blessed to have both of these 
outstanding mentors educating me on some of the most 
important concepts coming out of the early pro-life movement.    
 When I, in turn, shared the “Equal Care” concept 
with Nellie, she readily embraced the idea as a moral and just 
solution to the problem of writing an “exception” clause in to 
the U.S. Constitution.  Nellie understood that the Right to Life 
Movement could not and should not be responsible for writing 
permission for abortion into the U.S. Constitution where there 
is NO SUCH PERMISSION today. Think about it: would it 
not be the greatest tragedy of all, if history were to record that 
it was the Right-to-Life Movement that wrote permission for 

abortion into the U.S. Constitution under the guise of 
exceptions?  Remember, the Roe v Wade abortion decision of 
January 22, 1973 was based on an “implied right to privacy.” 
The word “abortion” itself is found nowhere in the U.S. 
Constitution.  As a lawyer, Nellie understood this, and that is 
why she could not abide the notion of “compromise.” 
 Remember too that Nellie Gray was a veteran of 
World War II, and the dreadful lessons of the past would not 
be lost on her.  She wrote, “The Great compromises of our 
times have not worked!  Our Founding Fathers compromised 
the well-being of slaves and declared in our Constitution that 
each slave was three-fifths man and two-fifths property. 
 “Chamberlain went to Munich and gave the 
Czechoslovakian people to Hitler!  Such compromises did not 
lessen the crisis, stop wars, nor save lives; rather, more lives 
were lost and the suffering of both victims and defenders was 
heightened and prolonged. 
 “Some fundamental values stand by themselves; the 
Right to Life is one.  Perhaps 99% of political issues can be 
compromised; the Right to Life is not one of them.” 
 Nellie readily embraced the “equal Care” concept as 
her own.  When it came time to sit down and actually 
formulate the Life Principles before the 1976 March for Life, 
Nellie Gray and Bill Devlin came to Pittsburgh to further 
discuss the concept and put it into acceptable legal language.  
   It has always been deeply satisfying to know the 
“Equal Care” concept had its roots in our Greater Pittsburgh 
area.  It was our particular contribution to the Life Principles 
and the goals of the MARCH FOR LIFE, and we hope, our 
contribution to the restoration of the RIGHT TO LIFE for all 
Americans, born and pre-born. 
 As Nellie wrote in the 1976 MARCH FOR LIFE 
Journal, “The Life Principles are set in the context of our 
Declaration of Independence which states that the right to life 
is inalienable and endowed by our Creator.  If this basic right 
is weakened, all other rights are meaningless as the 
disparagement of the value and dignity of human beings 
permeates our society and the Laws of our land.”   
 If we truly want to honor Nellie’s life’s work, we 
must honor and support  the Life Principles as the embodiment 
of all she worked for over these past 40 years as she led the 
annual MARCH FOR LIFE.    
 Rest in peace, Nellie Gray! We pray that we can 
continue the “Good Fight” that first began some forty years 
ago around your dining room table when just a hand full of us, 
seven in all, said “Yes, we will March for Life, so that history 
would record THERE WAS A VOICE OF PROTEST 
RAISED IN OUR LAND AGAINST THE KILLING OF THE 
INNOCENT VICTIMS OF ABORTION.   
 Little did we know that from SUCH SMALL 
BEGINNINGS the MARCH FOR LIFE would inspire the 
millions who join their voices with ours, not only here in the 
United States, but throughout the world.  
 We have made this journey through the “moral 
desert” of our abortion culture for over FORTY YEARS with 
you at the head of our March.  Thank you for your courage 
and for your faithful and principled leadership; may we follow 
your example and remain faithful to the very end of our Life’s 
journey as you did before us!      
(Submitted by Eileen Vogel, Founding member of the March 
for Life, on behalf of W.C.U.C., now P.C.U.C.) 



 

TWO RALLIES FOR CONSCIENCE RIGHTS 
 September 21 and 22 are 
dates for the third and fourth local 
rallies to restore religious 
freedom. Thanks to all those who 

give their time, talent and treasure to keep this issue 
in front of the public. The people who plan and 
participate in these rallies are patriots. They will not 
accede to the demands of those who would remove 
our most precious rights as people of Faith. 
 On Friday, September 21, from 7:00-9:00 
p.m. at the Bethel Park Community Center, 5151 
Park Avenue, BP, speakers will be Dr. Tim 
Campbell, Brad Tupi, Sam Rohrer, Fr. Scott 
Seethaler, Don Nixon, Brandon McGinley, Kurt 
Brown and Deal Hudson. 
 Saturday, September 22, at Saints John & 
Paul Church, 2586 Wexford Bayne Road, 
Sewickley, come and hear Fr. Seethaler, Dr. 
Campbell, Attorney Tupi and Rector Nixon.  
 Everyone is welcome. Bring your family.  
 

WAITING ON THE LIGHT 
 Chris Humphrey is a professional 
photographer (CHPhotography@verizon.net), 
and he is the founder and director of Vision for 
Life-Pittsburgh.  
 On Friday, November 16, from 7:00 
to 9:00 pm, Chris will present his photographic 
exhibit, “Waiting on the Light,” Urban Elite 
Gallery, 311 South Craig Street, Second Floor, 

Oakland.  
 “Photographers often wait for good light, and 
sometimes subjects seem to be waiting, too, for light that will 
show more about them. Sometimes the subject is the light 
itself. This exhibit explores what the photographer found as he 
waited on the light,” said Chris.  
 All proceeds from the sale of framed art and prints 
will go to Vision for Life-Pittsburgh, a pro-life 501(c) 3 non-
profit. www.visionforlifepgh.org.  

 
2012 HALO AWARD DINNER 

 Three extraordinary 
volunteer groups will be the 
honored at the annual dinner 
hosted by Angels’ Place, 
Daycare Center. Angels’ Place 
(formerly Mom’s House) was the 

inspired project of PCUC founder Mary Winter. Angels’ Place 
is a strong refute to anyone who would claim that pro-lifers 
care for mothers and babies only until they are born. 
 On Wednesday, October 17, you are invited to honor 
Senior Connections at Sts. John and Paul Church; the PNC 
Grow Up Great Program and St. Bernard Parish Martha 
Ministry. Price is $90/person or $850 for a table of ten guests.  
Call 412-321-4447 to register. 

MEET ALVEDA KING IN NEW CASTLE 
 On Friday, October 26, the 
New Castle Chapter of PCUC will 
host a luncheon with Alveda King, the 
niece of Dr. Martin Luther King as 
guest speaker. Dr. King is a 
nationally-known advocate for the 
unborn.  
 The Luncheon at the New 

Englander Banquet Center begins at 11:30, and Dr. King 
will speak at 12:30. Cost is $15.00. For information and 
for reservations call Diane Marcella 724-658-8662. 
 

NETWORK OF LIFE 
 Women’s Choice Network invites 
everyone to their Fall Fundraising Banquet on 
Thursday, September 27, at the Chadwick in 
Wexford. Time is 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. There is no 
cost for the dinner, but you will have an 

opportunity to make a donation. For more information 
and directions call 724-935-0130. 

 
HAVE YOU SEEN THE VAN? 

 Choices is the pregnancy 
support center with the VAN that stops 
on college campuses, near abortion mills 
and someplace in YOUR community to 

offer free sonograms for women who are ambivalent about 
what to do with an unexpected pregnancy. In addition to 
showing a mom her baby, they offer practical support from a 
pro-life, God-centered community service. This year their 
fundraising dinner is on Thursday, November 1, from 6:30-
9:00 at the Airport Hyatt Regency. There is no cost for the 
dinner, but guests will have an opportunity to make a donation 
to the work of the center. Guest speaker this year is Ryan 
Dobson, son of Dr. James Dobson. For information and to 
make a reservation, call Susie, 724-457-1220. 
 
EVERY AMERICAN SHOULD SEE THIS DVD 

 Produced by Mark Crutcher, 
MAAFA 21 presents evidence we have never 
seen before about the marriage of the 
American eugenics movement and its tragic 
counterpart in Europe in the late 1930s and 
1940s. The quotes from famous Americans 
that have until now escaped our ears uncover 
hate and prejudice in the highest office of the 

land. The program lasts about 90 minutes, so you might want 
to watch it in two or three segments.  
 Call PCUC if you would like to borrow or purchase a 
copy of Maafa 21. We recommend it to every pro-life teen 
and adult. To read more about it before you see it, go to Life 
Dynamics’ website, www.lifedynamics.org. 

 
PRO-LIFE PLATES ARE NOTICED 

 For an application, call the PCUC office or go to 
www.choose-life.com.  
 



  

MEMORIALS AND CELEBRATIONS 
God bless America at this very critical time  
 from Virginia B. & Joseph C. Goven  
In honor of Rosemary McCullough on her 90th Birthday  
 from Shirley & Wallace Warner 
Happy Birthday to Galen A. Missig from Jean Missig 
In honor of Kathleen Sweeney from Bill & Anna Marie Roche 
In honor of Fr. John Haney from  
 St. Gabriel Respect Life Group 
In honor of Carmen F. Martinez from Marie Mankos 
In honor of Alan Clair on his Birthday  
 from his beloved wife, Pat 
In honor of our Holy Guardian Angels from Maria Aul 
In honor of Dianne Lynch from Pamela Hammar 
Memory of the Holy Souls in Purgatory from Agnes McClain 
Memory of Leonard Studnicki from Marie Mankos 
Memory of Mrs. Eleanor Streiff from Catherine A. Barie 
Memory of Kathleen Lynch Myron from her son, Thomas 
Memory of Kathleen Myron from Marlene & Dave Wohleber 
Memory of Kathleen Myron from Jim & Donna Grab 
Memory of Kathleen Myron from the Murray Family 
Memory of Kathleen Lynch Myron  
 from Marjorie & Bill Hemmer 
Memory of Carl Larson from Joan Derrick 
Memory of Fr. Joel Lieb, OSB, 
  from Fr. Alfred Patterson, OSB 
Memory of Dolores Szramowski from Teresa L. Gery 
Memory of Nicholas Giarrusso from  
 his beloved daughter, Alena Rohe   
Memory of Marion Way from Tom & Pat Way 
Memory of Mary Jane Brabender from  
 Helen & Frank Cindrich 
Memory of Augustine Della Salla from Anne Della Salla 
Memory of Jack Donahoe from his beloved wife, Joan 
Memory of Irene Regotti from Barbara O’Neill 
Memory of the Holy Souls in Purgatory  
 from Mrs. Agnes McClain 
Memory of Jack Gallagher from Thomas J. & Catherine Ryan 
Memory of Lucille Scurci from her loving husband, Frank 
Memory of Chester A. Polansky from Bernice C. Polansky 
Memory of Fr. John Staab from Bill & Anna Marie Roche 
Memory of Jack Donahoe from St. Gabriel Parish 
 Respect Life Committee 
Memory of Edward Stewart from his beloved wife, Mary 
Memory of Andrea Buranosky, sister of Fr. Dennis 
 Buranosky, from Helen & Frank Cindrich 
Memory of Christine Donovan from Claire & Joe Doherty 
Memory of Emma Jane Morin from  
 Friends at Lifeline of SW PA 
Memory of Louis & Emma Rosner from Joan Rosner 
Memory of Francis G. Gusty from his wife, Louise 
Memory of Grace H. Bazlen from Sr. Grace Kathryn 
Memory of Dr. Lawrence C. Marcella, OB-Gyn, 
  from his beloved wife, Diane 
Memory of Don Otto & deceased of Otto & Weber Families 
Memory of Carl Larson from the  
 St. Sebastian Respect Life Committee 
 
PRAYER BREAKFAST STARTS OUR YEAR 

 Saturday, January 19, at 10:00 a.m. at the Comfort 
Inn on Rodi Road in Penn Hills. Come. Bring a friend.  

CALENDAR 
Every Tue., Thur. & Sat. 8-11 am–Vigil at PP, Liberty Ave. 
++These are the days when PP schedules abortions. ++ 
Every Tue., Thur. & most Sat. 8-11 am Pro-life presence 
 @ Allegheny Repro., East Liberty – 412-731-3125 
Every 2nd Sat. – 9-11 am – Prayer @ Youngstown Women’s 
 Center – 724-964-8293 
2nd Sun. of Feb., Apr., June, August, Oct., & Dec. 1-3 pm – 
 Picket Magee Hospital – Call Al @ 412-781-6836 
1st & 3rd Wed. of every month–Distribute leaflets @ local 
 high schools. Call Al @ 412-781-6836 
Every 1st Thur. – Picket PP Bridgeville. Call 412-835-8127   
Sun., Sept. 23 – 1:00 pm -Jericho March at Phil’s Parking Lot 
Fri., Oct. 19-Sun., 21 – Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat – 412-977-

9521 or email rachelsvineyard.westernpa@yahoo.com 
Sun., Oct. 21 – Celebrate Life Luncheon @ SHCC 
Tue., Nov. 6 – General Election Day - VOTE PRO-LIFE! 
 

NEWBORNS IN NEED 
 Most heartbreaking of all 
the items they provide for is the 
beautiful, tiny layettes for the 
babies who need only one last 
outfit and blanket to be snuggled 
in. Many babies are born too soon, 
and clothing small enough to fit 

cannot be purchased. NIN volunteers sew what is needed at 
work meetings. They also have patterns that are specifically 
for babies from eight ounces in weight up to newborn. 
Newborns in Need is a non-profit charity that donates baby 
items to hospitals,  homeless shelters, crisis centers, county 
health units, sheriff offices and any organization that provides 
for the needs of premature and newborn babies who are sick or 
in crisis. Newborns in Need has many chapters coast to coast. 
Local connection is swpa@newbornsinneed.org. 
 

WE HELP WHERE WE CAN 
 PCUC gratefully 
accepts donations of baby and 
toddler clothing and 
furnishings even though we 
are not a pregnancy center, per 
se. We are glad to have these 
donations because we 
frequently can assist a family 
or a young mom in situations 
where she may “fall through 

the cracks.” Recently a caring family member brought a young 
mom to the office. The young woman has two small children, 
one with a medical problem that will follow him all his life. 
We were glad to help. About two weeks ago a woman who 
takes care of newborns when they must leave the hospital but 
their mom cannot give them the care they need. That caring 
lady called us because she has four newborns who must have 
all the basic stuff that every newborn needs.  
 When we gathered all we could, we filled the van of 
one of our volunteers so she could make the delivery. We are 
so glad that generous moms and grandmothers think of us 
when their little ones grow out of their clothing, car seats, 
strollers. Donations of diapers and wipes are welcome, too. 



 

Following are Life Chains on Sunday, October 7, for Southwestern PA. Please note time, date** 

PENNSYLVANIA - For more  information about Life Chains in Pennsylvania, please contact State Director  Helen Cindrich 412-823-8150  
 
AVONMORE - Rt 981 at Rt 156, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Angela Palmiscno 724-697-4514  
 
BEAVER COUNTY - Gazebo on Third St across from Court House, 2:30 to 3:30 p.m.; Pennsylvanians for Human Life 724-728-3235  
 
CARRICK - 1800 block of Brownsville Rd, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Anna Marie Roche 412-882-0767 
 
CRANBERRY TWP. - Rt 19 at Rochester Rd, 2:00 to 3:30 p.m.; Bill Slusser 724-772-7962  
 
DELMONT - Rt 22 in front of Salem Plaza, 1:30 to 3:00 p.m.; Amy & Curtis McQuaide 724-468-5051  
 
EAST McKEESPORT / NORTH VERSAILLES - Rt 30 at Rt 148, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.; Helen Cindrich 412-531-9272 or 412-823-8150  
 
ELLWOOD CITY - Fountain Ave at Fifth St, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Dori McElwain 724-368-3542  
 
EVERSON / SCOTTDALE - Everson-Scottdale Bridge at Brown St, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Patricia Borek 724-887-6311 or 
  Dr. Joseph Dreliszak 724-887-9550  
 
**FINLEYVILLE - Rt 88 in front of St Francis of Assisi Church, Sun, Oct 10, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.; Father Boyle 724-348-7145 
 
GIBSONIA – Richland Mall, 2:00-3:00 p.m.; Joanne Merhaut 724-443-6186 
 
GLENSHAW - Mt Royal Blvd at St Bonaventure, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Sandy McPeak 412-821-1634 
 
GREENSBURG - Main St at Otterman St, 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.; Sue Firment 724-837-1634  
 
GREENSBURG - Rt 30 at the Eastgate Shopping Plaza, 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.; Shari Lewis 724-537-4456  
 
GREENSBURG - 125 Nature Park Rd, Sun, Oct 7, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.; Rev Keith Tucci 724-424-7262 
 
GREEN TREE - Greentree Rd at Mansfield Ave, 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.; Kathleen Weaver 412-531-9272  
 
INDIANA - Philadelphia St between 9th and 3rd, signs available at 8th St., 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Ray Micco 724-463-0779  
 
IRWIN / N HUNTINGDON - Pennsylvania Ave. at the playground in Irwin, 2:30 to 3:30 p.m.; Rich Molcany 724-864-7888 
 
KENNEDY TOWNSHIP - Forest Grove Rd at Diebold St, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.; Sister Jolenta SJS 412-771-5483  
 
LIGONIER - Rt 711 at Main St Diamond Area, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Tom Venditti 724-235-9996  
 
LOWER BURRELL - Leechburg Rd near Wildlife Lodge Rd, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Jerry & Jennie Lou Mazur 724-339-2976 or   
 Trudy Polsinelli 724-339-1384  
 
MURRYSVILLE - Old Wm. Penn Hwy. & Sardis Rd., 1:00-2:30; Raissa Federline 724-733-5908  
 
NEW CASTLE - E Washington St and Jefferson St. at Kennedy Square, 1:30 to 3:00 p.m.; Karen Hamrick 724-652-4206 or  
 Fern Heckert 724-964-8293  
 
PERRYSVILLE -  The Great Hall parking lot, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Helen Karpinsky 412-367-0396 
 
PITTSBURGH / BEECHVIEW - 1901 Broadway, 9:15 to 10:25 a.m.; Mary Ann Mulkerin 412-571-2517  
 
PITTSBURGH / BRIGHTON HEIGHTS - California Ave at Termon Ave, 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.; Mary Ann Kernan 412-766-4131  
 
PITTSBURGH / ETNA - Butler St (Rt 8) from Kitanning St to Grant St, signs at Butler and Grant, Parking Lot on Catherine St. 
 (opposite Grant St.), 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Mary Catherine Scanlon 412-781-6550 
 
PITTSBURGH / OAKLAND - Fifth Ave at Craig St at St. Paul's Cathedral, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.; Mary Robson 412-683-2696 
 
PITTSBURGH / WHITEHALL - Brentwood Town Square on Brownsville Rd, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Kathy Park 412-885-3977  
 
UNIONTOWN - Rt 40 (5 Corners) at Mt Vernon Ave, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Chuck Kosco 724-437-3943 
 
WEXFORD - Rt 910 near Rt 79 and King's Restaurant, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.; Marie Pfau 724-940-9045 
 
ZELIENOPLE – Rt 68 Corner of Grandview & Main St. Near Park Church, 2:00-3:00 p.m.; Charlotte Zilavy 412-260-5384  
 
 



  

PEOPLE CONCERNED FOR THE UNBORN CHILD 
43rd ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATE LIFE LUNCHEON 

Sunday, October 21, 2012 - 11:00 a.m.- 2:00 p.m. 
South Hills Country Club 

4305 Brownsville Road, Brentwood, Pittsburgh 15227 
                                                                                                                                                                 

Our Keynote Speaker is Fr. Scott Seethaler, OFM, Cap. (see page 1) 
 
Directions from East: Follow I-376 (Parkway East) to Pittsburgh. Take Boulevard of the Allies Exit. Follow Blvd. of the Allies to 
Liberty Bridge exit ramp. *Cross Liberty Bridge & continue thru Liberty Tunnels to PA Route 51 South (stay in right lane on 
bridge and thru tunnels). At end of tunnel, make loop to PA 51 South (Uniontown).^^ Follow Rt. 51 south approximately 5 miles 
to traffic light @ Brownsville Rd. Landmarks: PNC Bank & Verizon Store on left & Greater Beneficial Union Office Building & 
Zion Lutheran Church on right. At this light turn right to Brownsville Rd. Entrance to S Hills CC on left after church parking lot. 
From North: Follow I-279 (Parkway North to Pittsburgh). Take I-579 ramp across Veterans Bridge. Take I-579 to Liberty Bridge 
exit ramp. Follow as * above.  
From West: Follow I-279 (Parkway West to Pittsburgh). Come down Greentree Hill on I-279, and get into right lane for exit onto 
Rt. 51 South (Uniontown). DO NOT GO THROUGH FORT PITT TUNNELS TO DOWNTOWN. Follow Rt. 51 South past Liberty 
Tunnels. Proceed as above^^. 
From South: Follow Rt. 51 past Baldwin High School. At traffic light at Brownsville Rd., turn left. Entrance to South Hills 
Country Club is on left after church parking lot. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Make check payable to PCUC. Mail to People Concerned for the Unborn Child, 3050 Pioneer Ave., Pittsburgh 15226 

  
Name________________________________________ Phone_______________________________________ 
 
Street______________________________________City & Zip ______________________________________ 
 
 ___ I have enclosed $_____ for____lunches  @ $35.00 each 
        Do you have any special dietary needs/requests? _________________________________ 
 ___I would like to reserve a table of ten (10) for $350.00  Deadline: October 15 
 
Are you coming with friends/family? Whose name will identify your table? ____________________________ 

 
2012-2013 EDITION DIRECTORY & RESOURCE GUIDE 

Deadline:  October 1, 2010 
Whole Page 6 ½ X 9 ½ -   $150.00   Half Page 6 ½ X 4 ¾ - $100.00 
Quarter Page 3 ½ X 4 ½ - $ 65.00   Business Card      $ 40.00 
 
Patron-One Line-$15.00-Two Lines-$25.00- Three Lines-$30.00 Print names/information below) 
1.________________________________    2._________________________________ 
3._______________________________      4._________________________________ 
 
Memorial: Please name person/s you wish to remember and your own name. ($15.00) 
1 
 
Please attach your copy-ready ad or the wording you want, & we will design your ad. 
You may submit your ad electronically to mawohleber@pcuc.org. 

 
NAME:_________________________________PHONE:___________________ 
ADDRESS__________________________CITY, STATE, ZIP _______________ 
Make checks payable to PCUC and mail to:  PCUC, 3050 Pioneer Avenue, Pittsburgh PA. 15226 
Please mark memo line:  “AD/Pro-Life Directory” Phone: 412-531-9272   Fax:  412-851-1037 
 




